OfFcom

20 June 2012

Rt. Hon. Jeremy Hunt, MP COLETTE BOWE
Secretary of State for Culture, Olympics, Media & Sport

DCMS Direct line: 020 7981 3605
2-4 Cockspur Street
London Colette. Bowe@ofcom.org.uk

SW1Y 5DF

Dear Jieromy,

Thank you for your letter of June 18th 2012, about Ofcom’s advice on measuring media
plurality.

As you know, we have also made the report available to Lord Justice Leveson, and it was
published on our website yesterday morning.

The additional areas and questions set out in your letter touch on important aspects of how
any new plurality regime might work in practice. We will aim to provide responses to the
questions by the end of September, as you have asked, and we also look forward to
participating in the seminar planned for October.

We will of course liaise with your officials as necessary during the course of our work over
the next few months.
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